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Brethren, 

You are cordially invited to join with other St. Alban members in wassailing at the Masonic Village at Lafayette Hill, Tuesday evening December 18th.  This is a family event; your wife and kids are welcome to join in.  In years past, the residents have been most appreciative of our caroling in the hallways when we bring the spirit of the season to them.  We will assemble in the Lobby at 7:15 pm.  Please call or Email Bro. Joe Fletcher for details and to let him know you will join in.  
(610) 494-3926  jaf2nd@comcast.net
Masonic Village at Lafayette Hill

801 Ridge Pike 

Lafayette Hill, PA  19444
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